NNJR SCCA Board of Trustee’s Meeting Minutes

January 11, 2022

Board Member Attendance:

In Attendance: Todd Forno, Peter Schneider, Perry Aidelbaum, Linda Santangelo - Mosley, Chris Mosley,
Mark Labbancz

Absent: Jeff Yatsko, Jason Evangelista

Meeting called to order at 7:32 PM

Meeting minutes from Dec. 2021 have been approved

Treasurer’s Report:

Peter Schneider sent the unaudited update of the 2021 P&L to the Board. The Region has favorable
finances for 2021.

Race:
The Region will have no 2022 race event.

Peter Schneider brought up selling the race program van to South Jersey Region (SJR). The NNJR race
program committee, Darrell Anthony and Butch O’Connor raised some concerns with selling the van. We
will add this item to future new business for further discussion. Chris Mosley proposed the Region sell
the van to SIR and create an agreement with them that we retain the option to use it if we have future
events. Peter Schneider will approach SJR about buying the race van from NNJR.

Rally-x:

Marko Gidej has compiled a list of costs to run an event at NJ Motorsports Park. This item is tabled until
we find out more about other associated costs to run a rally-x program.

Solo:

The early season schedule for 2022 has been released. Perry Aidelbaum mentioned that there is one
outstanding invoice for the solo driver of the year jacket. The first jacket was done incorrectly. The new
jacket has been sent, but an invoice has yet to be received by the Region.

Rallye:

The Region has confirmed seven events for 2022.



Membership:

We have had an issue with downloading the updated membership list. The SCCA has a known issue that
they are working on. We will put out the anniversary list as soon as the report is available.

After the meeting the issue was resolved and the new list will be included in the February email blast.
Social:

The Year-end 2021 party is cancelled. Linda Santangelo — Mosley contact John Henderson, at Packanack
Lake. She asked him to hold the deposit for February 2023 and find a potential date to hold it. After the
meeting Linda confirmed that we have reserved February 26, 2023 for the 2023 Year-end party.

The NEDIV mini-conference will be a virtual meeting this year. The conference will be held on February
26, 2022, and include five separate 1 hour sessions.

Next meeting will be February 8, 2022.



